
 

            July 18, 2018

Reeve Neil Vincent & Township of North Huron Councillors
Township of North Huron
Wingham, Ontario. N0G 2W0

Dear Neil & Township Councillors: 

re:  NOTICE OF EXTENDED LICENSING APPLICATION FOR EVENT IN BLYTH 

The Alcohol and Gaming Commission requires a letter of non-objection from the municipality stating 
that there is “no-objection” to the event taking place as outlined below.

Blyth 14/19 Inc is submitting an application for a Temporary Extension to our liquor license to 
accommodate a Blyth Festival Special Event during Bonanza weekend in August 2018.    The event is an 
outdoor Fish Fry where patrons will gather and dine in the courtyard at Blyth Memorial Community 
Hall.

Attached maps show the exact proposed locations outlined in red.   

The event takes place on Saturday, August 11th from 4pm until 8pm.   The courtyard could hold 199 
persons and the adjacent lobby an additional 50.  This is in addition to the capacity in the current 
licensed area known as the Lower Hall (Capacity:  150 persons).    Only Blyth Festival ticket holders and 
event staff will be provided access to the area as this is an event that enhances the experience of those 
visiting the Festival for Bonanza Weekend - an annual extravaganza of great Canadian theatre that 
appeals to many distant patrons and tourists that come to enjoy as much of our all-Canadian theatre 
festival as they can over three days in August.

Notification letters have been sent to the OPP, Huron County Health Unit, North Huron Building 
Officials and the North Huron Fire Department. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns re the application.

Regards,

Karen Stewart  
Director of Operations - 519-441-7629 / kstewart@ezlink.ca
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